
Tuesday, April 23 
 
QUALIFIERS 
 
Softball Qualifiers due TODAY 
 
Boys Tennis Classes AAAAA, AAAA & AAA Qualifiers due TODAY. Class AA Boys 
Tennis seeding meeting will be held this Friday, April 26 at 10:00 at the League office. 
Form is in the AD Notebook. 
 
Soccer seeding meetings for Classes AA & A Boys and Class AA girls will be held this 
Friday, April 26 at 10:00 at the League office. Form is in the AD Notebook. Classes 
AAA, AAAA & AAAAA please email your region qualifiers to Jan  jan@schsl by noon on 
Friday, April 26. 
 
Class AAAA Golf entry is in the AD Notebook and due to the League office by April 30. 
 
Boys Tennis Singles entry tennis form is in the AD Notebook and due to the League 
office by May 1. 
 

 
SCHSL Administrative Professionals Luncheon theme: "It's a Jungle Out There".... The 
wild lives of Athletic Office pros! wear your favorite animal print and come roar with our 
pride! 
 
Our annual workshop/luncheon is scheduled for Thursday, May 2, 2019. 
 
Please mark calendars now for your school's athletic administrative assistant to join us 
at SCHSL Headquarters, 121 Westpark Blvd., Columbia, SC. 
 
We will kick off the 2019 workshop at 9:30 am and carry the event through lunch. 
 
Please RSVP to schsl@schsl.org by the end of the day today!!.   
 

 
Please remember to email jan@schsl.org or text 803-240-9820 ALL scores for spring  
sports.  We would like to have brackets finished and updated by 9:00 am each morning.   
 

 
Lacrosse State Championship Press Conference will be LIVE on Facebook at 10:30am 
sharp this Wednesday.  NFHS Network will be covering the Lacrosse Championships all 
day this Saturday. Please subscribe for live stream coverage at www.nfhsnetwork.com 
 

 
Cheer Coaches: There will have a scales review with a panel of presenters on 
Saturday, May 4th for new coaches and any returning coach who would like to attend. 
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The meeting will be at the SCHSL office and will begin at 10:00 am.  Please let Jan 
(jan@schsl.org_know by April 29th if you plan to attend. There were no changes to the 
scales from this past season and the information that is shared on May 4th, will be 
shared again in July at the coaches clinic. 

 
 
 
 


